

View this email in your browser







## Dear Friends.

The month of May is a few days away and CRCC is happy to welcome anyone interested in visiting the site of the future conference centre in Britannia Beach while making a pilgrimage to Our Lady. As you can see from the photos, there is a lovely statue of Our Lady in a niche at the site and we have installed some benches to make it more comfortable to stop there and pray.

The final fundraising sprint is well underway. A big thanks to all those who have already responded generously.

As you know, this is an ambitious 12 million dollar project. We have raised 9 million so far in

pledges and financing. We need your help now to reach our target. You can donate using the <u>donation card</u> or by visiting our <u>website</u>.

We are very grateful for your ongoing support and count on your prayers for the success of this project.

Best regards,

Fadi

Our mailing address is:
630 Sherbrooke West, # 400
Montreal, Qc
H3A 1E4

T: 514 289 9362 F: 514 289 9312

copperridgeconferencecentre.ca

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>